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Friday 17th January 2020 

 

The contents of this and every newsletter is relevant information to both 

our school and Little Lizards parents. 
 

After School Clubs 

Our after school clubs have begun again this week. Your child should have brought home this letter 

with the all of the club details for this term. Please ensure that the reply slip has been completed, 

signed and returned to Lyndsay Bray. Your child will not be able to attend any club until parental 

consent has been given. 
 

Monday - Netball Years 3- 6 with Miss Wells  

Tuesday – Football Years 1 – 6 with Mr Allt & Mr Green 

Thursday – Touch Rugby Years 3 – 6 with Ted Heaton  
 

There will be no charge for football club this term.  

A reminder that all of our clubs finish at 4.30pm.  

Children are expected to attend every week unless for an exceptional 

circumstance. Parents are asked to inform Lyndsay Bray should their 

child be absent, so the registers can be adjusted accordingly.  

 

Cross Country League 

The first Cross Country league race of 2020 takes place on Tuesday 21st January at Mullion School 

for our junior children. The races start at 4pm and will take place on the top field at Mullion School 

as there will be football matches being played on the usual running route! Letters have gone home to 

those children who have expressed an interest to run, please ensure that all consent slips have been 

returned to Lyndsay Bray as soon as possible.  

 

Violin Lessons 

There are spaces for anyone who would like to learn the violin. These lessons are now for children 

from Year 1 upwards.  Please see Lyndsay Bray if your child is interested in learning to play the violin. 

We have violins in school that your child may borrow, so there is no need for parents to have the 

expense of buying a violin at this stage.  

 



                                                     

 

Kittiwakes – Bikes! 

A reminder to the children in Kittiwakes class to please bring their bikes in to school every Tuesday 

this term for their lesson with Miss Wells.  
 

Get Caught Reading! 

We are launching our “Get Caught Reading!” campaign again and 

would like to have a huge display of our children reading their 

favourite book……in possibly a really unusual place. To emphasise 

to children that reading can be fun and enjoyable just about 

anywhere, we are asking parents to take a photograph of their 

children reading and send it in to school please. We hope to have 

a fabulous display in the library and will be selecting a winning 

picture at random. All pictures need to be in by Friday 24th 

January and there will be a prize drawn for one lucky winner.  Please give your photos to Lyndsay 

Bray. If you are unable to print your child’s photograph please email it to Mr Allt at 

  or to Lyndsay Bray at Ian@landewednack.cornwall.sch.uk  secretary2@landewednack.cornwall.sch.uk

and we will print them at school.  Thank you to those children who have already sent their 

photographs in – they are fabulous!  

 

SONGFEST Event 

A reminder to the parents of the year 5 & 6 children who are attending the SONGFEST event in 

March, please ensure that your child’s consent slip has been returned to Lyndsay Bray as soon as 

possible. There are still several forms outstanding. Mrs Green has also sent a separate letter with 

dates of additional choir practices just for those children. Those dates are: Friday 24th January, 

Friday 31st January, Tuesday 4th February, Tuesday 11th February and Tuesday 25th February. These 

sessions will finish at 4.30pm.   

 

Weekly Class Attendance Award 

Congratulations to Choughs class who have won this week’s class attendance award.  Choughs class 

achieved 95.83% attendance. They were presented with their trophy in our SHINE assembly this 

afternoon. The winning class with the best attendance at the end of each term will receive a special 

treat! Which class will win next week…………?  

 

Year 3 & 4 Chemistry Club with Mr Allt 

Mr Allt would like to start a 4 week, after school Chemistry Club 

with children in years 3 & 4 initially. At this stage Mr Allt would 

just like to know how many children would be interested to join. 

There are limited spaces and places will be allocated on a first come 

first served basis. There will be a small charge of £3.00 per child 

to cover the cost of materials – this would be payable in advance 

please. Please see Lyndsay Bray if your child would like to be 

included so their name can be added to the register. The club will 

run on the following dates: Thursday 27th February, 5th, 12th & 19th March.  

 

Mr Allt will be offering a DT (Design Technology) club to children in years 5 & 6 later on in the year.  
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Cardboard Tubes 

Miss Kennedy is asking for any cardboard tubes please – but not toilet roll cardboard. The tubes are 

not needed until after half term but can be brought in Razorbills class from now on.  Miss Kennedy 

says that she needs 100’s for a project she has planned. Thank you in advance.  

 

Book Recommendation for this week is from Kittiwakes Class ……………. 

 

Future Events and Diary Dates 

Please note that current dates and times may change. This list is updated each week. 

 

Spring Term 2020 

Tuesday 21st January – Cross Country League – junior children only- Mullion School from 4pm 

Monday 24th February - INSET Day, School & Little Lizards CLOSED 

Thursday 27th February - Mr Allt’s Chemistry Club with Year 3 & 4  

Tuesday 3rd March – SONGFEST Event, Redruth – Year 5 & 6 choir members  

Thursday 5th March – World Book Day 2020 

Tuesday 24th March – Cross Country – Helston Community College from 4pm 

 

Summer Term 2020 

Tuesday 28th April – Cross Country – Mullion School from 4pm 

Tuesday 19th May - Cross Country Fun Run – Mullion School from 4pm 

Thursday 11th June – Seagulls Class Brighter Smiles Dental Programme (Second application) 

Tuesday 21st July – Break Up for the Summer Holiday @1.30pm 

Wednesday 22nd July - INSET Day, School & Little Lizards CLOSED 

Thursday 23rd July - INSET Day, School & Little Lizards CLOSED 

 

Please also check our school website calendar for further important dates and information. 

www.landewednack.cornwall.sch.uk 
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Behaviours  
That Challenge  

 

 Do you find your child's behaviour challenging?  

 Would some friendly support and advice be helpful? 
 

If you would like to be able to talk in confidence and meet other parents with 
similar challenges, then come along. We are here to help and support you! 

 

 All parents and carers are welcome 
 

Behaviours that challenge Drop in Support Group 
Term Time Only, Tuesdays, 10-12pm  

 
 

St John’s Hall 
Penzance TR18 2QR 

Dolcoath 
Camborne TR14 8SX 

10 March 

19 May 
21 July 
20 October 
15 December  

18 February 
23 April 
23 June 
15 September 
17 November  
 

 

Contact us for more information 
Email: myra.whitney@cornwall.gov.uk 

Call:    07800 610601 
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